Key Stage 2   Home Learning
Spelling – A spelling rule will be introduced at the beginning of the week. The children will then have a spelling lesson every day with activities reinforcing the rule. On Fridays they will be tested on the rule. 10 spellings will be sent home on Monday to learn. The test on Friday will comprise of 5 words from the list plus 5 new words with the same spelling rule.
Reading – Please encourage your child to read every day at home and record their reading in their reading records.  It is also beneficial for them to read to someone else at least once a week. Reading books and reading records need to be in school every day.
            
Maths calculation homework will be given out on Friday to be handed in on the following Wednesday.
If your child has any problem with their homework, it is important for them to inform us as soon as possible. There is also the opportunity for them to attend homework club on Tuesday lunchtime. 

PE
Please make sure your child’s PE kit is in school every day. This half-term we have a number of specialist coaches supporting the PE curriculum.
Year 5/6 – Cornish Pirates Thursday
Year 4/5/6 – Plymouth Argyle Friday
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